
 

 

June 12, 2019 

Office of the Code Reviser:  

Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Liquor and Cannabis Board is withdrawing its 

preproposal statement of inquiry (CR-101), filed on April 18, 2018 as WSR 18-09-116, concerning 

consideration of revisions to vapor product rules contained in chapter 314-35 WAC. 

          

  

           Jane Rushford, 
           Chair   


